Karnataka Fire & Emergency Services Department
Office Of the District Fire Officer
High Ground Fire Station,
Bengaluru-560009.
Telephone-080-22971 572

“No: 19/CC/DFO/HGFS/2023

Dated: 15/11/2023

To,
The Authorized signatory,
Orchids The International School,
No.415/1, OTC Road,
Cottenpete,

Sub: Renewal of “Compliance Report” with respect 1o fire
prevention, fighting and evacuation measures maintained at
M/s. Orchids The International School,No.415/1, OTC Road,
Cottenpet, Bengaluru.

Ref: 1) No.476/CFO/BWZ/2020 Dated: 15/09/2020 & 19/04/2021
2) No.11/CC/DFO/HGFS/2022 Dated: 25/10/2022
3) Your Letter Dated: 09/1 1/2023
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With Reference to Subject above cited, “Fire Safety Recommendation’ Was
Issued with reference (1) to the Premises of M/s. Orchids The International
School, No.415/1, OTC Road, Cottenpel, Bengaiuru With a condition to fulfil! the
recommendations and compliance the same within 3 months.

With reference to cited (3) above, the management of Orchids The
International School had requested for the Renewal of fire safety compliance
report from our department. In this regard the building was inspected by me on
15/11/2023 with reference to cited (1) & (2) above regarding fire prevention, fire
fighting and evacuation measures.

Under the above circumstances the Karnataka Fire &
emergency Services Department is Renewed “Fire Safety Compliance report” 10
M/s. Orchids The International School, No.415/1, OTC Road, Cottenpet,
Bengaluru Subject to proper maintenance of fire fighting systems in good working

conditions.
This Fire Safety Compliance report is valid for a
period of only one year from the date of issue and is Renewable.
Yours Faithfully

Sheshadri Road,
Bengaluru - 560 009.



